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February 13, 1964

Mr. Ed Liesh
P,0O. Box 99
Pierce, Colorade 30650

Dear Mr, Lesh:

In response to your inquiry regarding the recompletion of
the No. 2 Gertrude L.. King well, Sec. 22, T-8N, R-66W, Pierce field,
Weld County, Colorado, as a water disposal well, we have just received
copies of the tour reports made out by Miers Well Service Company.
These reports indicate the bridge plug was set on 11/3/59, and the En-
trada was perforated 11/3/59. Subsequently, fracing, perforating, and
co.;nplletim was accomplished in continuous work operations ending on
11/10/359.

We are satisfied that these reports substantiate the report of
recompletion originally submitted December 7, 1959, and hope they sat-
isfy your inquiry.

If you have further questions, please contact us.
Very truly yours,
OIL AND GAS CONSERVATION COMMISSION

William R, Smith, Deputy Director

WRS:cm

ce: Mr. E. N, Dunlap
P.O. Box 780
Denver, Colorado



